
From: Gardiner, Thomas <tgardiner@aikenstandard.com>
To: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/21/2016 9:14:59 AM

Subject: State Agency Announcement

Chaney and Brian,

Could you send me the information for Gov. Haley’s agency announcement this morning, so long as I 
promise to keep it embargoed until after the press conference? Chaney, you know the last thing I 
want to do is damage the relationship and trust we have built. We won’t be able to attend, but our 
readers and residents down in this part of the state will surely want to know. I would really appreciate 
it.

Thomas Gardiner
Aiken Standard
Technical Writer and Multimedia Journalist
tgardiner@aikenstandard.com
(803) 644-2381
(803) 262-9142 Cell
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